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Sherry Snyder

From: Prince George’s County Government Office of Central Services 
<mypgc@diversitycompliance.com>

Sent: Friday, August 21, 2020 10:11 AM
To: Sherry Snyder
Subject: PGC: Certification Approval

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] 
 
Anthony Taylor 
Engineering Design Technologies, Inc. 
1705 Enterprise Way #200 
Marietta, GA 30067 
 
Determination of Minority Business Enterprise (MBE) MBE-20-15168. 
 
Dear Anthony Taylor: 
 
Congratulations, this letter is to inform you that the Supplier Development and Diversity Division (SDDD) has determined 
that your firm qualifies to participate in the Supplier Diversity Program in Prince George’s County. Please note that your 
firm’s Minority Business Enterprise (MBE) is based on the company’s eligibility criteria. As a reminder, your firm’s 
certification expires on August 21, 2021. 
 
The following table lists the North American Industry Classification System (NAICS) code(s) and description(s) that have 
been assigned to your business in accordance with the service(s) it render(s): 
 
NAICS: Specialty Description 
NAICS 236210: INDUSTRIAL BUILDING CONSTRUCTION NAICS 236220: COMMERCIAL AND INSTITUTIONAL BUILDING 
CONSTRUCTION NAICS 237110: WATER AND SEWER LINE AND RELATED STRUCTURES CONSTRUCTION NAICS 237990: 
OTHER HEAVY AND CIVIL ENGINEERING CONSTRUCTION NAICS 541330: ENGINEERING SERVICES 
 
 
Note that certification is not a “pre-qualification” for your firm to do business with Prince George’s County. To increase 
your firm’s opportunity to obtain a County contract, your company should actively participate in the bidding process. 
 
Your firm has been added to the Prince George’s County Supplier Development & Diversity directory, which can be 
accessed at: mypgc.diversitycompliance.com. 
 
If you have any questions regarding your certification, you may contact the Supplier Development & Diversity Division at 
301-883-6410. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jason Zielinski 
 
 
 
Debra F. Carter 
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Executive Director 
(301) 883-6480 
DFCarter@co.pg.md.us 
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